
From: Marjorie Rogalski <marjorie890@gmail.com>  
Sent: Monday, July 18, 2022 1:01 PM 
To: PUC: Clerks Office <ClerksOffice@puc.nh.gov> 
Subject: Docket DE-21-708 
 

EXTERNAL: Do not open attachments or click on links unless you recognize and trust the sender. 

 
Daniel Golden, Chairman 
NH PUC 
 
Dear Mr Golden:   I strongly urge passage and approval of the Eversource  Utilities make 
ready  and demand charges proposal.  The reality is that a seachange is occurring and vehicles 
are rapidly transitioning to electric power.  NH businesses and its economy depend on attracting 
tourism and  businesses to our state.   As the states around us invest in EV charging, the choice 
to travel here for pleasure or  to invest as an employer or manufacturer will surely take the 
availability of EV charging into account--both for convenience and as an indicator of our 
commitment to providing the necessary infrastructure and technology for tomorrow's successful 
businesses. 
 
Owners of EV's will spend their discretionary dollars in our state while their cars are charging--
whether its at a water park, restaurant, shopping mall, or campground.  But this money will be 
spent in Massachusetts, Maine or Vermont if NH doesn't enable their travel here. 
 
Don't let the "NH advantage" of no sales tax be negated by the NH disadvantage of not being 
able to power your car if you visit here. 
 
Regards, 
 
Marjorie Rogalski 
Hanover NH 
 


